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1. The proposed dive site is contaminated and known contaminants will be exposed during the 
tunnel construction 
2.No full business case has been released to the public and that there has not been a proper 
assessment of public transport alternatives.  
3.Please consider ecologically sustainable alternatives to the car tunnel and fully scope alternative 
public transport options. 
4. The location of the dive site in Flat Rock Gully will be a contamination hazard due to the 
historical legacy of it being a tip site. 
5. It is now an amazing wildlife corridor supporting a number of ecosystems, and amazing native 
wildlife including powerful owls, tree snakes, lorikeets, cockatoos, king parrots, wallabies, 
echidnas, kookaburras, magpies, possums, Urban bushland is fast disappearing please let this be. 
6. Council has designated this bushland as a wildlife protection area as it provides significant 
habitats that support a wide range of birds – particularly small birds – mammals, reptiles and 
frogs and therefore should not be destroyed. 
7. The works pose a real risk to human health to all residents who live nearby and also to those 
who train and play sport regularly, bushwalkers, and the abundance of daily dogwalkers. This site 
will generate contaminants in the way of aerosol, run-off, spills, leakages. 


